
I phoned this morning regarding cars and and Ice cream van parking on the double yellows on the 
corner opposite Cogges Farm blocking access for disability buggies and wheelchairs. This area needs 
to be clear as some wheelchairs need to use the end of the path as it is level with the road. There is a 
kerb there as well which is difficult for some wheelchairs. The ice-cream van usually straddles the 
path and parks up to the first lamppost but she said she cannot sometimes as vehicles park on the 
grass verge when going into Cogges Farm or the Cafe. Admittedly there are no signs there telling 
people not to park there on the verge. This problem will definitely get worse when the weather 
warms up and families come to the play area which is now well attended. On your advice I have 
phoned O.C.C. 
 


